[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,
Yesterday, I was in one of our music classes and was able to enjoy two students perform their own musical piece about the Puppy Dog Blues.  They played instruments while they sang.  It was wonderful to hear.  Thank you to M. Tim for bringing these musical opportunities to our students.  
On a related arts instruction note, Jess Dance taught students and staff hip hop dance moves on Monday and Tuesday.  We were fortunate to receive the instruction in English and French.  Fun was had by all!  Thank you to PAC for making opportunities like this possible for our school community.
Kindergarten 2023/24 Orientation – June 15th (AM)
Jump Rope for Heart – June 16th (PM) 
Beach Day – June 20th (All Classes) 
Library Newsletter 
June 13-15 when ALL MILLSTREAM LIBRARY books are due back.
The Greater Victoria Public Library is proud to support young readers during the summer. This free, self-paced reading program for ages 12 and under.  
Starting June 12, 2023, kids can visit any of our 12 Greater Victoria Public Library (GVPL) branches to pick up a reading record and start tracking their reading.  After every seven days of reading, they are invited back to any GVPL branch to collect their weekly sticker and small prize.  There are seven weeks of prizes available until September 5, 2023 (while supplies last): 
1. a bookmark
1. a ballot for a chance to win $50 to Munro's Books
1. a temporary tattoo
1. a ballot for a chance to win $50 to the IMAX at the RBCM
1. a grab box prize
1. a book
1. a medal
For more information, including programs, booklists and more, please visit gvpl.ca in the coming weeks.  
(INSERT FLYER)
Happy Reading!
Lost & Found 
Current photos will be donated after June 9th, 2023 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/

A message from PAC:
Fundraising Events: 
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th 5pm-7pm @ Millstream School
Get ready for a fun family friendly event at the school this Friday. Hotdogs, Cotton Candy and some fun activities are planned! To give us a rough idea of attendance, please be sure to visit the Facebook event here and RSVP - https://fb.me/e/4ekgSiMKg
Planning meetings are held every Wednesday over zoom! More info on our Facebook group! Please email  millstream.pac.volunteers@gmail.com for the details. If you would like to volunteer to either setup/clean up, work at any of the events (games or food) please sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/7PYCJ
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)
 
The Millstream Team 
